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LETTER DATED 24 MAY 1968 FROM THE PEBMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF 
J&MAICA ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL 

1 have the honour to refer to document S/8592 of 21May, circulated at the 

request of the Permanent Representative a.i. of Haiti to the United Nations. 

In paragraph 6 of that document Jamaica is named as one of the countries >rhi.ch 

hostile aircraft might have used as a base for aerial bombing of the Republic of 

Haiti. 

My Government has instructed me to inform you that Jamaica was not associated 

in any respect with aircraft that attacked the Republic of Haiti, The Haitian 

Consul in Kjngston has already been informed by my Government that Jamaica was not 

a base from which any aircraft operated for bombing the Republic of Haiti. 

It would be appreciated if this Letter could be circulated as an official 

United Nations document. 

Accept, etc. 

(Signed) Keith JCHNSON 
Permanent Representative 


